
 

Divine Mercy School 
April 20, 2016 

Dear Parents,  
 

All outstanding tuition for this school 

year must be paid by Friday, May 6, 

2016. 

Flower delivery will be Wednesday, 

May 4
th
.    

Thank you to all of our Divine Mercy 

parents that attended the tuition meeting last 

Wednesday evening.  Thank you also to 

Father Poggemeyer and Dianne Jones for 

their presentation of this new tuition 

procedure for next school year.  The 

completed Divine Mercy Scholarship 

Application and Tuition contract papers 

must be returned by every parent for the 

upcoming school year.  If you have any 

questions, please call Dianne at the parish 

office.  419-399-2576 

Home Run!  Those students who worked 

especially hard scored their home run for a 

free TinCaps ticket.  Please mail free ticket 

voucher, and a request for additional tickets 

if you need them to:  TinCaps Reading 

Program, 1301 Ewing Street, Fort Wayne, 

IN 46802.  To receive your ticket order in 

the mail, it must be mailed by May 2
nd
, for 

our game day of Tuesday, May 31
st
 at 7:05 

p.m.  After that your order may be picked up 

at the TinCaps Will Call window.  Students 

that have completed the entire program will 

earn one additional reward, which they will 

receive at the game.  When students order 

their ticket they will receive vouchers to be 

redeemed at a designated area inside 

Parkview Field.  You need to plan on 

arriving at least 45 minutes prior to game 

time.  Way to read!  Congratulations!  

Driving directions to Parkview Field can be 

found at: 

http:/www.tincaps.com/parkviewfield/drivin

gdirections/   

We want to remember our First 

Communicants from Divine Mercy School; 

Caleb Cox, Chase Donley, Alan Griffiths, 

Hannah Griffiths, Jack Schweller and Sierra 

Young who will be receiving the Holy 

Eucharist for the first time this weekend.  

Please remember them in prayer as they 

make final preparations for this most 

important time. 

Please continue to make school a priority 

in your student’s life! 
 
 

 

Enclosed in Today’s Envelope  
   you will find : 

 
 

 

 
Respectfully in Christ, 
Divine Mercy School Staff 
 
 

 


